
  

    Broadhempston Village Primary School  

01803 812689  

adminbroadhempston@thelink.academy  

          9th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Beech and Willow Class trip to Paignton Zoo  – Wednesday 16th March 

As part of our science topic work “Living Things and Their Habitats” we plan to visit Paignton Zoo.  The 
children will have the opportunity to explore the zoo as well as participate in a classroom session which 
will be led by a trained educator.  This session will be specifically tailored to our science topic.  
 
We will leave school at 9.00am in the morning and will be back in school by 3.15pm.  The children will need 
to bring a packed lunch and drink with them. They should wear school uniform, appropriate foot wear and 
waterproofs.   
 
The trip will cost £10.00 per child. Payment should be made via Parent Pay. If your child has an annual zoo 
pass the cost of entry will be free for them.  Please make sure you let us know about this by ticking the 
appropriate box on the permission slip and ensure your child brings the pass along on the day.  
 
We would be extremely grateful if anyone was free on the day of the trip to volunteer.  We are currently in 
need of extra adults.  Please indicate this on the permission form. Thank you.  
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return this to school by Monday 14th March. 
 

Miss Nicolson 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Beech and Willow Class Trip to Paignton Zoo – Wednesday 16th March  

 

I give permission for my child / children…………………………………….………………………..        to take part in the above trip. 

 

My contact number in case of emergency is …………………………………………………….. 

 

My child has a Zoo pass  Yes/ No   

 

I am able to help on the day Yes/No  

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………     Date ………………………………………………………………. 
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